

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Permit 781- 1247 Westbrook Street

1 message

Betsey McCandless <etm@mccandlesscoburn.com>
To: "cstacey@portlandmaine.gov" <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Tue, Apr 12, 2016 at 3:23 PM

Dear Chris,

Thank you for your email and for speaking with me. I confirm that I am requesting permits to rebuild two existing structures on the home I purchased in December. The inspection report I received in November stated that the porch was rotten and needed to be replaced.

I am simply replacing the existing deck and the existing porch. The structures would be on the same footprint – there is no change in the location and the deck would not be any closer to the Highest Annual Tide than it is now.

The one difference is that the new porch would be interior space since the openings in the walls of the porch would be enclosed. The roof of the porch would be the same.

I apologize that the application was not clear.

Best regards,

Betsey McCandless

betseymccandless@gmail.com

207-415-7573